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Guidelines for Travel to Summer Camp & Scouting Activities 
Effective June 2020 until further notice  

 
Three Harbors Council’s COVID-19 Taskforce has developed the following guidelines to assist 
units in safely handling transportation to summer camp and other Scouting activities requiring 
long distance travel.  Three Harbors Council recommends that Scouts travel in vehicles by family 
units and not carpool with other Scouting families.  This is the safest way to travel due to the 
potential spread of COVID-19.   
 
If, after careful consideration, the unit committee determines that traveling by individual 
families is not feasible due to the long distance, units should seek approval from their chartered 
organization to carpool and minimize the number of family groups in each vehicle.  All 
passengers who carpool must complete the Family Health Assessment before traveling and the 
driver should collect a copy from each passenger.   
 
All Scout leaders and families should follow the travel guidelines established by the Wisconsin 
Department of Health Services and the CDC.  These guidelines include wearing facemasks and 
setting the vehicles air conditioning or air ventilation on non-recirculation mode.  It is also 
recommended to avoid stopping for non-essential breaks, and of course, not traveling with 
someone who is sick.   
 
Wisconsin Department of Health Services:  
https://www.dhs.wisconsin.gov/covid-19/travel.htm  
 
Center for Disease Control and Prevention:   
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/daily-life-coping/using-transportation.html 
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